





19 June 2017


Our Ref: HP6562





Dear Parents/Guardians
Year 4 Clarinet Performance
Friday 23rd June at 10.00 am

As you are aware, your child has been learning to play the Clarinet since last September.  The children have been working really hard and would love to show you how much they have progressed!

We would like to invite you into school to watch the children perform on Friday 23rd June at 10 am.  The performance will last approximately half an hour.

[bookmark: _GoBack]We hope you are able to join us and look forward to seeing you on the 23rd June.

Thank you for your continued support.


Yours sincerely



Mrs R Sandhu
Head of School

